Subject: Re: Prevalence of Tuberculosis
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Thu, 31 May 2018 10:09:24 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Specialist, Fred Arnold:

We recently found an error in the construction of this table. The revised version of the table will
be included in the final NFHS-4 report, which will be published in June.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum


https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=11
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=7062&goto=15084#msg_15084
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=15084
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

